MINUTES OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS
OF THE

SPACE CENTER ROTARY CL.UB

Meeting held at the Nassau Bay Resort Hotel at 7:00 a, m. , Wednesday,
March 26, 1975,

PRESENT: Gene Lindquist
By Baldridge
Matt Mathews
Fred Joy
Al Ligrani
Chuck Jacobsen
John Heff
Dean Woodruff
Jerry Hammack
John Fryday
Don Kirk
Harry Jennings

Passed that the touring group of eskimos be hosted for lunch on
Saturday, March 29, 1975,

Passed that Space Center Rotary contribute $350 toward the $700 cost
for freight of brochures on Crime Awareness to be distributed by a
community committee.

Jack Fryday discussed problems of the hotel PA system. Sergeant

at Arms to assign someone the responsibility of arriving at meeting
early and checking PA before meeting.

Jerry Hammack reported on the Classification Committee.

Dave Owens' request for reinstatement approved effective April 1.

Harry Jennings - Secretary



